MESSAGE from PRESIDENT CUCCINOTTO

Union Yes! Brothers and Sisters of Phoenix Metro Area Local we
received notice today from Western Region Coordinator Omar
Gonzalez that effective immediately, the excessing event set to impact
thirty-one Clerk Craft employees has been cancelled. Special thanks to
Omar, Clerk Craft NBA JoAnn Gerhart, Executive Vice President Joseph
Zamenick Jr., Clerk Craft Director Johnny Abril and all of our Clerk
Craft Stewards for constant updates and support from the workroom
floor. Next up PSE Conversions and more bid jobs!

In Solidarity,

Joe Cuccinotto

President PMAL 0093
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POSTAL SERVICE

March 8, 2018

Omar Gonzalez

Western Region Coordinator

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
1350 Old Bayshore Hwy. Suite 360
Burlingame, CA 94010-1882

SUBJECT: Collective Bargaining Agreement Article 12; Post Excessing Union Notification

Dear Mr. Gonzalez,

This is notice that the excessing event in the clerk craft in Phoenix, AZ has been
cancelled. The decision to cancel this event was made after further consideration from
the Arizona District.

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Sutton Western Area Labor Relations at
303-313-5449.

" Scott Sutton for /
James Davey

Manager Human Resources
Western Area

Cc: Manager Labor Relations Western Area
District Manager Arizona
Manager Human Resources Arizona
Manager Labor Relations Arizona
NALC Region 4
NPMHU Regional Director Oakland



